
CITY OF SPARKS 
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

TMWRF BLOWER SOFT STARTER RETROFIT 
BID #17/18-015 

 
BID CANCELLATION 

 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Sparks, Nevada, has determined that the formal 
bid for the project described above, and originally scheduled for receipt no later than February 7, 
2018, is cancelled.   
 
For further information, contact the Purchasing Division at dmarran@cityofsparks.us or at (775) 
353-2273.   
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